MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

PROTOCOL DEPARTMENT
PRO Ref 2020-10023

1 attachment

Circular Note

Denmark to further re-open Borders and ease
Travel Advice - COVID-19

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark, Protocol Department, presents its compliments
to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmark and has the honour to convey the
attached press release regarding revised travel advice for entty into Denmark from Australia,
Canada, Japan, New Zealand, South Korea and Thailand as well as for the Swedish regions of
Kronoberg and Blekinge that will apply from 02 July 2020 and undil futther notice.

At the same time, Protocol Department would like to draw the Missions’ attention to the
following links:

https://politi.dk/coronavirus-i-danmatk

https://www.sst.dk/corona-eng

rity.dk/en

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark, Protocol Department, avails itself of this
oppottunity to renew to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmark, International
Otganisations and Other Missions resident in Copenhagen and Honorary Consulates in
Denmark the assurances of its highest consideration

Copenhagen, 03 July 2020

To Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmark,
International Organisations and Other Missions resident in Copenhagen
and Honorary Consulates in Denmark



